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side panels to be reproduced for t e stu

stamp album. We hope you make this a class project! T is i forma

www.stamps.org, on the Teacher’s Page.

In addition to the enclosed poster, you will also find a supplemental piece from the National Wildlife Federation (NWF),

yet another education partner of the Postal Service and you. The stamp issue featured in this material is the Arctic

Tundra, part of our Nature of America series. Be sure to note the online address, www.nwf.org, for informative lesson

plans that support this stamp subject. We know you will find these useful to add to your current curriculum.

On the NWF site there is also a place for you, the educator, to let us know what you think of the materials; and, what

we can do to serve you better. We look forward to hearing from you so we can help make a difference by sharing

materials that work!

Thank you for your continued interest in the Postal Service and our partner education pieces. It is our pleasure to

share the world of stamps as a teaching tool!

Sincerely,

David E. Failor

Executive Director

Stamp Services

Enclosure
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Dear Educators:

The Postal Service, with our partner the American Philatelic Society (APS), is pleased to celebrate National Stamp

Collecting Month with you in 2003! This year’s highlighted stamps are Reptiles & Amphibians and we hope you slither

into a post office near you to see for yourselves the beauty and wonder of these exciting animals.

We are taking this opportunity to share with you and your students a wonderfully bright and vivid poster with reverse

d ed for the students. This information guides them into making their own “Creepy Things”

j t! This information will also be available online at the APS site,




